Town of Haddam Town Meeting December 12th, 2023

Tax Payers/Voters in attendance: 101

A Town Meeting was held on at 7:00 P.M. at Haddam Neck Fire Department, 50 Rock Landing Road, Haddam Neck CT, to consider and act upon the following purpose:

Shall the name of Injun Hollow Road be changed?

The meeting was called to order at 7:10 pm by First Selectman Robert W. McGarry.

The meeting was called to order by First Selectman Robert W. McGarry The Pledge of Allegiance was spoken Nominations were asked for a moderator

A motion was made by Kim Danaher and seconded by Neal Perron to appoint Kim Danaher as moderator of the meeting.

Motion Passed by voice vote.

The legal call was read by Town Clerk Robert W. Siegrist, III

Kim Danaher asked for a motion to accept the call as read.

A motion was made by Chris Page, seconded by Dan Luisi to accept the call as read.

Motion Passed by voice vote.

A motion was made by Gail Reynolds, seconded by Deborah Olsen to vote on the following:

Shall the name of Injun Hollow Road be changed?

Motion Failed by way of paper ballot. No: 70 Yes: 31

It was confirmed that there was a recount to confirm the results. First Selectman McGarry, Registrars Diana Cottrell, Ray Skartsten, Town Clerk Robert W. Siegrist III, as well as other residents witnessed the recount. The number remained the same. No: 70 Yes: 31

Robert W. Juguist - un

A motion was made by Kelly Susche, seconded by Neal Perron to adjorn the meeting.

Motion Passed and adjourned at 8:34 PM

Respectfully Submitted,

Robert W. Siegrist, III

Town Clerk

Haddam, Connecticut